

Email: office@allsaints-bednall.staffs.sch.uk Call: 01785 334977



News - 14th December 2018

The school value this half term is Compassion.





On Thursday 13th December 2018, all of the children at All Saints took part in this year's Christmas production called 'A Grumpy Sheep'.

The play was staged in the church and there was a performance in both the afternoon and the evening. The play was about a grumpy sheep who realised just how grumpy she had been when she first met baby Jesus. The performance was filled with wonderful singing, super dancing and some fantastic acting from Class and 2.

Thank you to all the grown-ups who came to see our play and for the costumes they helped us to find! Thank you to the teachers for all their hard work and for providing the raffle prizes.

Lily and Evie (Class 3)

Dear All,

Another All Saints' play triumph! It must have been a lot of hard work, but it paid off. Dancing worthy of "Strictly", singing of the "X Factor", and the Christmas message — priceless!

Thank you staff and children. I am looking forward to the Christingle.

Blessings - Rev. Delphine

Dear Parents,

Consultation on Admission Arrangements

In accordance with the School Admissions Code 2014, All Saints C.E. (A) Primary School wish to hear your views on its proposed admission arrangements for September 2020.

We would like to confirm that there are no major changes proposed to our arrangements and the we are merely consulting as it has been some time since we heard your views. Your opinions are important to us and we are keen to receive your comments before the arrangements are formally approved.

The consultation schedule is as follows:

Consultation period: 13th December 2018 to 24th January 2019

Consideration of views: 11th February 2019

Policy to be determined by: 28 February 2019

Policy published by: 15 March 2019

Our proposed arrangements are available on our school website http://www.allsaints-bednall.staffs.sch.uk/website as well as Staffordshire County Council's www.staffordshire.gov.uk/ admissions.

Any comments should be sent to headteacher@allsaints-bednall.staffs.sch.uk

Kind regards

Mrs. T.A. Parton

Acting Headteacher

Dear God

Please help us to be kind and helpful,

Help us to remember that we did an amazing performance on Thursday.

We should be very proud of ourselves.

Amen

By Olivia

School Attendance 3/12/2018 - 7/12/2018

Class 1 - 94%

Class 2 - 97.9%

Class 3 - 92.7%

Class 4 - 94.6%

Well Done Class 2!

Please could
ALL children
bring a medium
sized orange in
to school by

Tuesday, as Christingles are being made on Thursday. Thank you.

Pantomimes - Wednesday 19th December



KS1 children will be going to see Dick Whittington at Stafford Gatehouse.

KS2 children will be going to see The Wind in the Willows at The New Vic Theatre.



HAS ALL SAINTS GOT TALENT?????

On the afternoon of Tuesday 18th December, following the Christmas lunch, we are holding an

"ALL SAINTS GOT TALENT" EVENT.

The event will be for children only as we are restricted on numbers at the community centre (Sorry!). Auditions were held in school with the judges being your classmates. The final 8 were selected and will compete for the prestigious "All Saints Got Talent Trophy"!!

PLEASE BRING YOUR OWN MUSIC ON CD AND ANY PROPS YOU WILL NEED IF YOU ARE A FINALIST.

Website of the week



Thinkuknow is an education programme from the National Crime Agency's CEOP command. Thinkuknow aims to empower children and young people aged 5-17 to identify the risks

they may face online and know where they can go for support; it also has a useful parent/carer section full of handy tips too!

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/

ALL SAINTS CHRISTMAS POST BOX

We would like to explain to our new families that one of the traditions at All Saints is to place a Christmas card 'post box' on the courtyard, or by the office, if we have bad weather.

Children are invited to post their Christmas cards to their friends. The cards will be collected each day and sorted by our Year 6 pupils.



The post box will be on the courtyard from Monday 10th December. Last post will be Monday 17th December.

The cards will be delivered to each child on Thursday 20th December when we shall hold our 'grand Christmas card opening afternoon'!

Please remember to:-

- Put a forename and surname on the envelope
- Put a class number on the envelope
- Only post cards in the box which are for children or adults at our school

Flu Vaccinations for those children in Years 1-5, who have given permission, will be on Thursday 10th January.



this week are.....'

Merit Certificates

Class 1 - Dylan, Fleur, George, Shay

Class 2 - Lydia, Rebecca, Ben

Class 3 - Evie

Class 4 - Imogen, Lily, Ava

Headteacher's Award

Class 1 - All Class 1 for their wonderful performance in the Christmas play.

Class 2 - Logan - for taking on an extra part in the Christmas play.

Class 3 - Scarlett - for her excellent behaviour and contribution in the Christmas play.

Class 4 - All Class 4 for their fantastic Christmas dance.



Housing Proposal for Bednall

Public consultation event being held for residents of Acton Trussell, Bednall and Teddesley Hay

8 houses being proposed for rent and shared-ownership will only be offered to people either living in the Parish or have a strong Parish connection

If you would like to attend to learn more about the proposal, the event will take place at:

Acton Trussell Community Centre
9 Acton Hill Road
Acton Trussell

on

Saturday 15th December 10am - 3pm

South Staffordshire Housing Association working in partnership with Acton
Trussell, Bednall and Teddesley Hay Parish Council



Christmas is on the horizon so here is some Messy Church information.

Messy Christingle is on Christmas Eve afternoon 24th December at 3pm at St James Church, Acton Trussell

Come along, make Christingle Oranges and sing Christmas carols.

Messy Church in the New Year is on 20th January 3.30pm at the Community Centre

Messy Church information and details of Christmas Services will be shown on the St James Church Facebook page (please like the Facebook page and share it - thanks)

Wishing you all a happy, healthy and peaceful Christmas.

Acton and Bednall Messy Church Team



Please check for letters and text messages as the following dates may be subject to change

Date	Event
Tuesday 18th December	Christmas Family Lunch & All Saints Got Talent @ Acton Trussell Community Centre (Xmas Jumpers)
	Class 1 & 2Stafford Gatehouse—Dick Whittington
Wednesday 19th December	Class 3 & 4 New Vic Theatre Wind in the Willows
Friday 21st December	Christingle Service 1.30pm All parents welcome
Monday 24th December	Christmas Holidays
Monday 7th January 2019	Back to school
Thursday 10th January	Flu Vaccinations Years 1-5
Tuesday 15th January	Closing date for Reception 2019 Admissions
Friday 15th February 2019	Inset Day - school closed for children
February Half Term	PTA event - Silver Smarties
Friday 8th March 2019	PTA event - Table Quiz
Friday 29th March 2019	PTA Ball @ The Moat House - CHANGE OF DATE
Friday 12th April 2019	PTA event - Easter Raffle

Breakfast Club - Contact Mrs Durham 07505 216173



Don't forget you can keep up to date by following

us on Twitter search for @saintsbednall